228 E Wadsworth Hall

1701 Townsend Drive

Houghton, MI 49931

Director of Human Resources

Wayne Wire Cloth Products, Inc.
33 Bloomfield Hills Parkway #135
Bloomfield Hills, MI 48304
February 17, 2004
Dear Director of Human Resources:

Through the University Career Center at Michigan Technological University, I have learned of an exciting Summer Internship at WWCPI.  I am sure that my hard work ethic, interpersonal and communicational skills, and passion for networking would make me an effective and contributing member of the WWCPI team.  During my education here at MTU, I have earned a 3.60 cumulative grade point average while also working 10 hours a week and performing in the Huskies Pep Band.  

I believe I am a qualified candidate for an internship at WWCPI for the following reasons:

· Web Experience:  During my senior year in high school, I designed, evaluated, modified, installed, updated and maintained my high school’s website.

· Computer Literacy:  I successfully started my own part-time business in computer repair.  I discovered, diagnosed, and fixed software/OS and hardware problems.

· Interpersonal Skills:  Another part of my business was educating my clients to better use their computers and educating them in preventive maintenance.
· Time Management:  I have been placed on the Dean’s List while successfully balancing school with a 10-hour work week and an extra curricular activity

I am very eager about the opportunity to be involved with Wayne Wire Cloth Products, Inc.  It is obvious that WWCPI is a leader in wire cloth and filter technologies.  I know I could both learn and contribute a lot to the WWCPI team, and I am excited about this opportunity.

Enclosed is a copy of my resume, better detailing my educational and employment experiences.  I am very enthusiastic about the opportunity to contribute to and learn from WWCPI.  Please feel free to contact me by telephone at (906) 483-7164 or by email at mrebersv@mtu.edu.  I look forward to learning more about this opportunity and exploring its potential further. 

Sincerely yours,

Matt Ebersviller

